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At a press conference on March 5th 2019 at The Heritage Middle School, Mr. Gaston the 

vice principal was asked some questions about the clubs at Heritage. 

At the press conference with Mr. Gaston was asked the question, “How do you feel about the                 

clubs at The Heritage Middle School?” He responded with, “I think that’s a good question               

because we are always trying to create groups, to meet the needs of what the students feel that                  

they want to participate in.” Throughout the conference Mr. Gaston          

kept on bringing up the point that even though there are a lot of              

clubs and after school activities. He said the that he would love for             

more kids to join clubs. However understands that Heritage         

students can be very busy. After he was asked the question, “If you             

could make a club what would it be?” In short, he responded with that he would make a                  

technology club. Especially for students that play video games. He would want to make a club                

like this because he wants to bring kids together on something they all relate to. Finally, I think                  

that Mr. Gaston just wants the kids at Heritage to join clubs because it’s a good place to make                   

friends and discover what you’re interested in.  


